
325 West Avenue
PROPERTY FOR SALE

$1,649,900

About the Property
Another stunning new construction single
family home in the Northend of OCNJ! This
beauty comes with fantastic amenities and
features, and includes 5 spacious bedrooms
with 3.5 luxury baths, 9' ceilings on both
living floors, full height ground floor
entertainment area, expanded 10' deep living
level decks, and a rooftop deck with
additional entertainment space! The gourmet
chef's kitchen features upscale cabinetry, SS
appliances, and beautiful granite/quartz
counters with a designer tile backsplash and
under-counter lighting. The kitchen flows
seamlessly into the large living room with gas
fireplace and dining area. The home also
features hardwood flooring in the great room,
stairs, and hallway, 2-zone gas heat and
central air, tiled shower & bath, elevated
vanities in bathrooms, tilt-in   ...

Features

3 Bathroom 5 Bedroom
Curbs Deck
Enclosed Outside

Shower
Paved Road

Porch Sidewalks
Dining Room Eat In Kitchen
Great Room Laundry/Utility Room

Give me a call!
www.monihan.com


